
From: Kwasny, Iryna
Sent: 5/8/2012 6:35:54 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Out of Office AutoReply: A. 10-11-002: REDACTED - SVTC Letter

Thanks for your email. I will be on vacation from April 20 until May 20, back in the office on May 21, 2012. For 
questions on the following matters please contact these attorneys:
A.l 1-05-023 - Candace Morey (cjm@cpuc.ca.gov)
A.10-11-002 - Sarah Thomas (srt@cpuc.ca.gov)
CPUC-NRG Settlement - Chris Clay (christopher.clay@cpuc.ca.gov)
For all other matters, please email my supervisor Mary McKenzie (mary.mckenzie@cpuc.ca.gov). Thanks.
Best,
Iryna

SB GT&S 0323086
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